
             

 

                        

                                                                                         
 

Huffman-O’Malley   Mid-Hillside   Hillside-East 

Community Councils are having a joint meeting with presentations on 
Hillside Water Quality and Disaster Preparedness. 

HALO will present the results of their independent Well Water Quality 
study of Hillside drinking water. If you have concerns or questions 
about the water you and your family drink, you don’t want to miss this. 
The Municipality of Anchorage will be there to tell us what we can do to 
prepare for a disaster. Hope to see you there. 

Thursday     4/19/2012     7 pm 
O’Malley Elementary School 

11100 Rockridge Road 
Questions? 

Lance Powell 
346-2327 

lwpowell1@juno.com 


